
From: Tom Clements 
To:james-r.giusti@srs.gov 
Cc:monte.volk@srs.gov 
Tue, Jul 5, 2016 at 11:20 AM 
 
Given the lack of any documentation or clarification of the drone matter by SRS or the 
protective force, I will continue to regard it as a rumor until such time that it's fully 
documented. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Clements 
SRS Watch 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: james-r.giusti <james-r.giusti@srs.gov> 
To: Tom Clements  
Cc: Monte.Volk <Monte.Volk@srs.gov> 
Sent: Tue, Jul 5, 2016 10:53 am 
Subject: Re: rumors of drones over SRS? 

The protective force at SRS has confirmed several sightings of Unmanned Aerial Systems (UAS) 
flying in SRS airspace in June. SRS takes these reports very seriously and is coordinating with 
appropriate federal, state, and local authorities.  
 
As the investigation remains open and involves other agencies, at this time SRS cannot provide 
you the more clarification, documents or photographs as you requested.  
 
James R. Giusti 
Director 
DOE-SR Office Of External Affairs 
W:      (803) 952-7684   
M:    (803) 645-1350 
E:      james-r.giusti@srs.gov  
 
 
From:        Tom Clements  
To:        james-r.giusti@srs.gov  
Cc:        Monte.Volk@srs.gov  
Date:        07/05/2016 09:54 AM  
Subject:        Re: rumors of drones over SRS?  
 
My concern remains about unknown individuals at SRS involving me and SRS Watch related to 

mailto:r.giusti@srs.gov
mailto:r.giusti@srs.gov
mailto:Monte.Volk@srs.gov


rumors of drones at SRS.  I do not know if the security personnel who have involved me and SRS 
Watch are with DOE or the Centerra security company. 
 
I expect prompt clarification from SRS as to what is going on and await substantiation and 
documentation as well as photos. I know nothing about drones at SRS, whether it's a rumor or 
actually true, and have learned nothing further since last week about any aspect of this matter. 
 
Thank you for your response. 
 
Tom Clements 
SRS Watch 
Columbia, SC  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: james-r.giusti <james-r.giusti@srs.gov> 
To: Tom Clements  
Cc: Monte.Volk <Monte.Volk@srs.gov> 
Sent: Fri, Jul 1, 2016 11:06 am 
Subject: Re: re rumors of drones over SRS? 
 
I will work on your request after the holiday. 
 
James R. Giusti  
O: 803-952-7684  
M: 803-645-1350  
 
On Jul 1, 2016, at 10:20 AM, Tom Clements wrote: 
 
Hello Jim Giusti & Monte Volk, 
 
As you will be aware, I have heard the rumors about drones evidently being spotted over 
SRS.  While I know nothing first-hand about this I am getting inquiries about it. 
 
Thus, I request that SRS provide some solid documentation to me to validate what may have 
actually taken place.  
 
Thanks for your response - 
 
Tom Clements 
SRS Watch  
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